
 

 

NOTICE OF ADJOURNMENT 
OF REGULAR MEETING OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meeting of the Board of Directors of the 
North Tahoe Public Utility District scheduled for September 10, 2024 has been 
adjourned to September 16, 2024 at 2:30 PM at the North Tahoe Event Center, 

8318 N Lake Blvd, Kings Beach, CA 96143. 

 

Dated _____September 10, 2 p.m.__________   

Posted by Misty Moga, Administrative Liaison/Board Secretary 


